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Glenview E-Gazette 
11/5/2022 T E R M  2   W E E K  4   

Principal : Peter Lloyd 

Contact us       Phone: 54 396 777   School Mobile :   0427 126 256         

Absentee Line: 54 396 766          Email: admin@glenviewss.eq.edu.au      

Kidz Bizz Email-kidz.biz@bigpond.com    Kidz Bizz: 0437 900 680  

  

Mon/ Wed / Fri P & C Tuck shop with “Flexi Schools” 

Monday Srn Dance with Miss Osborne 

Thursday Jrn Robotics with Mrs Martin  

Tuesday Srn Choir with Mrs Harry 

Wednesday Jrn Choir with Mrs Harry 

Wednesday  Jrn Dance with Miss Osborne 

Thursday Student Council Meeting with Mrs Gassner  

Thursday Oz tag with Miss Osborne 

Thursday  Rock band with Mrs Harry 

Wednesday 8.45 Playgroup in After School Care Building 

2nd Tuesday each month P & C Meeting  @ 6.30pm in ASC building 

P&C Uniform Shop 

Order online via “Flexischools” 

Uniform shop Lauren— 0413 939 193   

Open by appointment only 

By  

appointment 

 Tuesday Parade in Hall @ 2.20pm 

Please note: Dates may change due to COVID-19 

May 10-20 NAPLAN for yrs 3 & 5 

 19 Combined Strings Workshop—Selected Students 

 20  Parliament House Excursion—yr 6 

 24 Yr 3 Excursion to Ginger Factory 

 25 Celebrating Early Years 

 26 Musical performance—Hall 2pm 

 27 Prep first day in Sunshine Coast Daily 

June 9 Field Events for 9yrs—12yr old 

 17 6 nations Soccer Carnival– Nominated students 

 22 Beginner Band Workshop– Nominated students 

 23 Whole School Athletics Carnival 

 25 Last Day Term 2 

 Date Claimers: 
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WORDS FROM MR LLOYD 
                             

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

                                  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Warm Regards     Peter Lloyd Principal 

 

Hi Everyone 

Once again, we’ve a had significant weather event that has impacted upon our community. We 

understand that some families may have suffered damage through flooding or property damage 

with trees down. Please let us know if there are ways the school can assist. The school escaped 

any major impacts and we look forward to things getting back to normal as soon as possible. 

Parent / Teacher Interviews:  

It’s been wonderful to see so many parents at school for the parent / teacher interviews. It is a 

good opportunity to hear how your children are progressing with their learning so I encourage 

you all to take advantage of the opportunity. It is hard to believe we are close to half way through 

our second term! Assessments will be occurring later this month and early in June, with our re-

port cards issued in the first week of Term 3. 

 

Mother’s Day: 

Thank you to our P&C and a small band of helpers who did such a great job of our Mother’s Day 

stall last week. I hope all our Mum’s had a great day and the gifts brought a smile to your faces 

last Sunday! 

COVID.19: 

COVID continues to impact on us all. At school we continue to have staff and students who are 

affected and unable to attend. Recently however, the Queensland Government has updated the 

requirements for anyone who is deemed a close contact of a confirmed Case of COVID-19.  

New requirements for close contacts: 
From 6pm on Thursday 28 April 2022, close contacts who do not have COVID-19 symptoms no 
longer need to quarantine.  
 

Students who are close contacts must notify their school that they are a close contact.  
It is recommended that students undertake a rapid antigen test (RAT) on the first day they 

leave home, and every second day (e.g. days 2, 4, and 6) until they are no longer a close 
contact.  

Close contacts who develop COVID-19 symptoms must not attend school and should isolate 
until their symptoms resolve. 

 
If you or your child tests positive to COVID-19  

Queensland Health requirements for people who test positive to COVID-19 remain un-
changed. You must follow the Queensland Health guidelines outlined in the first steps to 
take if you have COVID-19.  
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GLENVIEW AWARDS 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

        

 

Student of the Week 

Term 2 Week 3 

 

    

Group D 
Lore 

 

Group D 
Anzac 

Group E 
Beau 

 

Group E 
Marleigh 

 
    

Group F 
Archie  

Group F 
Zepher 

Group G 
Owen 

Group H 
Xanthe 

 

Safe 

Proud 

Happy 

Healthy 

    

Group A 
 

Group B 
Beau  

 

Group B 
Addy 

Group C 
Jordy 
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GLENVIEW AWARDS 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

        

Student of the Week 

Term 2 Week 3  

  

Safe 

Proud 

Happy 

Healthy 

    

Group H 

Indiah 

Group I 

Edison 

Group J 

Mason 

Group K 

Levi 

    

Group L 

Ruby 

Group M 

Khan 

Spirit Award 

Chloe 

 

Spirit Award 

Tyler 
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GLENVIEW AWARDS 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

        

 

Student of the Week 

Term 2 Week 4 

 

    

Group C 
Elijah 

 

Group D 
Emmersyn 

 

Group E 
Taj 

 

Group F 
Amelia 

 
    

Group F 
Claire 

 

Group G 
Matilda 

 

Group H 
Andre 

 

Group H 
Archer 

 

 

Safe 

Proud 

Happy 

Healthy 

    

Group A 
Ella 

 

Group A 
Christopher 

Group B 
Harper 

 

Group B 
Rhylan 
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GLENVIEW AWARDS 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

        

Student of the Week 

Term 2 Week 4  

  

Safe 

Proud 

Happy 

Healthy 

    

Group I 

Ellie 

 

Group I 

J 

 

Group K 

Kova 

 

Group L 

Ivy 

 

    

Group M 

Rebecca 

 

 Junior Spirit Award 

 

Senior Spirit Award 

Charlize 
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Regards Christine O’Toole 

Head of Department—Curriculum  

CURRICULUM CORNER 

SPOTLIGHT ON HASS   
(Humanities and Social Sciences) 
I hope that the spotlight on each Learning Area of the Australian Curriculum is providing an 
insight in to the work your children engage with at school. We continue our journey by taking a 
closer look at HASS.  
In a world that is increasingly culturally diverse and dynamically interconnected, it is important 
that students come to understand their world, past and present, and develop a capacity to re-
spond to challenges, now and in the future, in innovative, informed, personal and collective 
ways. 
The Australian Curriculum for the Humanities and Social Sciences (HASS) plays an important 
role in harnessing students’ curiosity and imagination about the world they live in and empow-
ers them to actively shape their lives; make reflective, informed decisions; value their belong-
ing in a diverse and dynamic society; and positively contribute locally, nationally, regionally 
and globally. 
Students engage in curriculum that develops a range of skills to enable them to make informed 
decisions and solve problems. The subject provides students with the skills, behaviours capa-
bilities that will equip them to face challenges in their lifetime and to participate in and con-
tribute to the wellbeing and sustainability of the environment, the economy and society. 
Through studying Humanities and Social Sciences, students are given opportunities to develop 
their ability to question, think critically, solve problems, communicate effectively, make deci-
sions and adapt to change. 
Through the Humanities and Social Sciences, students become well placed to contribute to 
Australia’s ideas of a cohesive society, sustainable environment, productive economy and sta-
ble democracy. 
In fact, our Year 6 students are about to embark on a trip to Brisbane to visit Parliament House 
after learning about the importance of people, institutions, and processes to Australia’s de-
mocracy and legal system. I’m sure they’ll have a wonderful time exploring Parliament and 
learning first hand about our democratic system.  

CELEBRATING THE EARLY YEARS 

This year we are celebrating our young learners in Prep – Year 2 with fun-filled learning and 
activity on the oval on Wednesday 25 May at 111:40 -1:40. This is also the day for National 
Simultaneous Storytime. All Prep – Year 2 classes will read this year’s story, The Family Tree by 
Josh Pyke and Ronojoy Ghosh, before gathering on the oval for a range of activities. If you are 
a parent of a child in Prep – Year 2, please join us for the celebration.  

NAPLAN 

Despite the disastrous weather conditions, we have been able to complete the Writing and 

Reading NAPLAN assessments this week with our Year 3 and 5 students. We are very proud of 

the way they have approached the tests and should be congratulated on their positive attitude 

and commitment to doing their best. A huge thank you to the wonderful Year 3 and 5 teachers 

who have done a magnificent job of preparing our students. 
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Kind Regards from the office team.  

NEWS FROM ADMIN 

Ongoing Costs and Events 

Event Cost Payment Due Date 

Yr 3 Ginger Factory/ 

Maleny Dairies 

$33.00 17May 22 

Resource Scheme $90.00 Overdue 

Yr 6 Parliament House $22 20 May 22 

If you are unable to pay your invoice before the  due date or have a 

query about an invoice you have received, it is important you contact 

the office before the invoice is due for payment. 

 

If you are having problems paying your invoice please contact the office 

prior to due date to organise a payment plan. 

BSM: Beth Steer              Filomena Distenefano-Peek      Noleen Coleman 

Contact us       Phone: 54 396 777       School Mobile   0427 126 256         

Absentee Line: 54 396 766  / 0427 126 256         

Email: admin@glenviewss.eq.edu.au      

 

President — Filomena Distefano-Peek      email: fdist2@eq.edu.au         

Vice President— Naomi  Morgan                  Treasurer: Kylie Monks                     

Secretary: Darcie Touton 

Uniform Convenor— Morgan Strattonand Lauren Reynolds   

Tuckshop Convenor–  Morgan Stratton  

 

 

WELCOME TO OUR NEW P & C EXCUTIVE 
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We would like to 

welcome Noah to Group 

Prep B.  

 

 

WELCOME NOAH 
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HOW TO CANCEL YOUR TUCKSHOP 
 

 

 

 

If you need to cancel your child’s order please follow the steps above. 

Orders must be cancelled by 8am. 
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HOUSE KEEPING 

 

WELCOME MRS STEER 

 

 

 

Hello Glenview State School Community, 

Let me introduce myself. 

My name is Beth Steer, recently appointed Permanent Business 
Manger to Glenview State School. 

I am thrilled to have been appointed here. I have spent many years (41 
to be exact) working in schools. My first school was Gatton State School from 1980—
2007. I have also worked at Nambour State School, Yandina State  School, Beerwah 
State School for 12 years and temporary appointments at Caloundra State School and  

Currimundi State School. 

 

Thank you to Glenview School community and staff who 
have made me feel very welcome.  

Babies are welcome to Playgroup 
too! 

Do you have a new baby or a little one under one?  
Playgroup caters for babies too! 
Our setting has a quiet reading area for tummy time, change 
table and many resources that cater for babies. 
 
If you’ve been thinking of joining Glenview Playgroup but unsure whether your 
baby is too little – come along to our baby welcome day! 
 
When: Wednesday 18th May 
Time: 8.45 – 10.15am 
Where: Glenview State School – Kidz Bizz building  
Families with babies will receive a free Baby Bounty bag! 

PLAYGROUP  
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The District 

Cross Country 

was held on Thursday May 5th 

at The Big Pineapple in Woombye. It was 

tough conditions for all students 

participating. Both the 2km and 3km 

courses were very tough with some big hills 

and the weather was also very warm, making for challenging running conditions! 

Glenview State School had twenty-five students representing the school and we are very 

impressed with the effort and 

determination all students put into 

completing the event. It was great to 

even see some students finishing with a 

smile on their face! 

Ned  was the school’s highest finisher, 

finishing 7th in the 12year boys race., 

Bryce also finished 15th in the 10years 

boys and Olivia  finished 16th in the 11year girls race. 

Thanks to the parents who came along and supported 

their children and the school. Thank you so very much to 

Ross who was our course official, providing water at the 

end of the course. 

 

 

 

 

SPORTS THIS WEEK 
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GLENVIEW KEEPS SHINING 

Kristen Low 
Health & Physical Education Specialist 

 

Congratulations to year 6 student, Carter, on his 

recent participation in the District Rugby League Team. 

Carter played six great footy games over two days at 

the Regional Trial Day. Carter represented his school 

and District brilliantly. Well done Carter!! We admire 

all the effort, hard work and training you have put into 

this. 

Sporting Schools Basketball 

 

Starting in Week five and for four weeks, all students in year 3, 4, 5 and 6 

will be taking part in a Sporting Schools Basketball Coaching Program. This 

is a great opportunity for our students, which can occur due to a Sporting 

Schools Grant being awarded to the school. The program will be 

conducted by a qualified Basketball Coach and will be facilitated by PE 

Teacher Kristen Low. 

For those people who have had trouble finding us 
on Facebook, here is a direct link to the page. 

  

https://www.facebook.com/Glenview-State-
School-1659388960992602/ 

  

There are also two other Glenview School pages 
that show up when you do a search but this is our 
official school page. ‘Like’ us to find out all the lat-

https://www.facebook.com/Glenview-State-School-1659388960992602/
https://www.facebook.com/Glenview-State-School-1659388960992602/
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FROZEN THE MUSICAL 

This year, year 6 went on an excursion to see 

Frozen the Musical at QPAC in Brisbane. It was a 

great experience as we learnt how much effort 

goes into the Performing Arts. We saw incredible 

singing, dancing, and acting with show stopping 

costumes. There were jaw dropping scenes and 

special effects, especially when everyone was 

ballroom dancing wonderfully. We thank the 

teachers, teacher aides and staff who helped to 

make our trip possible. A special thanks to Mrs 

Harry for making it fun and enjoyable trip.  

 

Leila  and Rebecca, 6M 
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Glenview State School 

A Queensland Independent Public School 

Order via Flexischools  

Uniform Shop   

  
 

  
 

Price List 

Polo Shirt      $30.00 

Sport Shirt  

     Leeding Stevens Tolson  $30.00 

Combo Skirt     $28.00 

Shorts       $22.00 

Zip Jackets          $35.00 

Sport Hats 
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P & C Executives  

President — Filomena Distefano-Peek      email: fdist2@eq.edu.au 

Vice President— Naomi  Morgan                  Treasurer: Kylie Monks 

Secretary: Darcie Touton 

Uniform Convenor—Lauren Reynolds  - 0413 939 193  Morgan Stratton 

Tuckshop Convenor–  Morgan Stratton 0477 777 171 

P & C MEMBERS 

Order your tuckshop and school uniforms on line  

Simply log onto   flexischools.com.au    to get started today. 


